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April 20, 2020 
 
 
During this Coronavirus pandemic, our everyday living has been forced to find a new norm. 
At this time, I wanted to reach out and update you on how we are surviving this unchartered 
territory and continuing to live our lives as normal and safe as possible. 
 
Our owner, Candince Zhu, has made available to her employees and customers, a way to 
purchase the essential and recommended needs such as masks, hand sanitizer, gloves and 
many other medical supplies that are in short supply.  
 
We are continuing our business with all employees practicing the recommended safe 
measures while at work and at home. Our office and warehouse are fully operational taking 
precautions for all customer pickups, weekly container deliveries and daily outgoing 
shipments by asking everyone to maintain the social distancing and use the essential 
supplies the CDC has recommended.  
 
Also, we are supporting some of the local communities throughout the state of Georgia with 
donations and providing them access to buy these essentials in bulk to help them continue 
their business operations and daily functions to work and live while being safe. 
 
If you have any questions, comments, or feedback, please do not hesitate to let us know.  
We appreciate your continued support and ask that everyone stay safe during this time as 
we will get through this together. 

 

Best regards, 

 

Amy Watkins 

Director of Operations and Sales 

877-425-9961 office 

404-538-2927 mobile 

amy@createflooring.com 

mailto:amy@createflooring.com

